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How refreshing to be able to have a bank holiday weekend, where the weather 

was kind.  I hope that you were able to enjoy some down time with your 

families and friends. 

As we continue to move into the summer months it is important that all 

children bring a drink of water into school.  Clear drinks bottles can be 

purchased from the main school office and should be the container to use.  If 

you choose to use an alternative bottle, please ensure that it too is 

transparent.  We appear to be having an increasing amount of ‘fashion bottles’ 

those made from stainless steel or with ‘flavoured scent’, these are fabulous 

to use at home, but not at all necessary in school.   

Next week, children in year 6 will be taking their end of Key Stage 2 tests.  

We know that they, along with their teachers, have been working very hard 

over recent months.  We wish all children in year 6 the very best.  
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Phase News 

Nursery have been painting their own minibeasts. Children have also made their own 

bug hotels and have placed them at the top of the field. They have been learning 

how to write their name using correct pencil grip and letter formation.  

We are learning all about London this week in Reception. We have been identifying 

and creating famous landmarks. In maths children have been exploring different 

ways of making 10, ensuring they have quick fluency with composing and 

decomposing the number.  

Year 1 have been exploring real life fractions, understanding what half and whole is. 

They have been cutting up shapes and fruit to understand this concept. In 

geography children have been looking at aerial views identifying physical and human 

features of a place.  

Year 2 have been learning all about Christopher Columbus in History. They've learnt 

that he was an explorer through his travels, discovered the Americas. 

Year 3 have come to the end of their fractions topic in maths. They have been 

learning about equivalent fractions and how to add and subtract them. 
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Isla (3OR) 



 

 

Pupil Voice 
 

Joshua (RHM) – “I like the London landmarks and The London Eye is my favourite one.” 

Charlie (3OR) – “I really enjoyed turning magnetic objects into magnets in Science.” 

Sienna (3OR) – “I enjoyed reasoning with fractions.” 

Esme (3OR) – “Has really enjoyed developing her throwing and batting skills for 

rounders.” 

Sophia C (3T) – “I have enjoyed maths and doing fractions of amounts. Even if it's 

hard I still enjoy it!” 

Spencer S (3T) – “I enjoyed my enrichment doing sports, especially hockey and 

boxing.” 

Lydia (5MC) – “Some of us have been doing some paired reading with Year 1.  I think 

it's good because they get to see how we read and we can help them with their 

reading.  I'm really enjoying it!” 

Vedika (6A) – “We finished are Identity Art work last week. We added our portraits 

and used bubble wrap and paint as a form of printing to add layers and textures to our 

final piece.” 

Yiorgos K (6W) – “I liked playing rounders in PE and I'm enjoying revising what I know 

in Maths.” 

Grace M (6W) – “In DT I liked creating a double page spread with all my ideas about 

fairgrounds and mechanisms.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lost coat 

 
Has anybody picked up a navy blue coat on the playground with the name ‘A. Cholia’ 

written inside? Please return to the school office if you have taken it home by 

mistake. Thank you 
 



  

Cross Country 
 

The 2023-24 Cross Country Team have had a very successful season. All of the 

children have been practicing their long distance running – some in school, some 

outside of school and some have done both. Every single one of these children gave 

110% in all of the races they were able to participate in and demonstrated fantastic 

team spirit throughout. We are very proud of you all! 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter… 
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Gymnastics 
 

One of our super talented Gymnastics Teams headed off to the British Schools Floor 

& Vault Gymnastics National Finals this month. They qualified in first place at our 

regional competition and were representing, not just Deanery, but the whole of the 

West Midlands in this highly competitive event. Despite the obvious nerves, and a few 

minor injuries, all 5 gymnasts performed spectacularly on floor and vault, resulting in 

5th place NATIONALLY!! Wow! Amazing job team! 

 

 

  
 

School Uniform Grant 2024 
 

Sutton Coldfield Charitable Trust have extended the deadline for applications for 

School Clothing Grants for 2024.  

 

Application forms are available to collect from the School Office and the final 

deadline Thursday 13th June 2024 at 12 noon. 



 

  

Attendance at Deanery 
 

 

Behaviour Tokens 

 
 
 

 

  
 



 

 

  

RNIB Stamps Appeal 

As a school, we would like to support RNIB this festive season and collect stamps to 

make a difference to blind and partially sighted people. 

If you receive cards and letters through the post, could you save the stamps and 

send them in to us? We will recycle them and send them on to the RNIB who will 

recycle them into much-needed funds for their services. 

We will have a collection box in the main school entrance or just send your stamps 

in to us in a bag or envelope and we will pop them in the collection box for you

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Nurse 

 
Please follow the link below for an updated telephone number and 

email address for the School Nursing Team.  If you have any 

concerns or worries around the health and wellbeing of your child, 

please contact the School Nursing team.    Birmingham Community 

Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust website here  

https://www.bhamcommunity.nhs.uk/patients-public/children-and-young-people/services-parent-portal/birmingham-school-health-advisory-service/birmingham-shas-school-nursing-teams/
https://www.bhamcommunity.nhs.uk/patients-public/children-and-young-people/services-parent-portal/birmingham-school-health-advisory-service/birmingham-shas-school-nursing-teams/
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Bookings are now open for our Bishop Walsh Football and Tennis Camp over Whitsun Week. It would be great if you could send 

this out to parents so that we can get more children involved.  

 

Football Camp will take place: Tuesday 28th May - Friday 31st May 2024 

Tennis Camp will take place: Tuesday 28th May - Thursday 30th May 2024 

 

If you book onto our Football Camp for the full week (half day sessions, full day sessions and 8am-4pm sessions) you will receive 

a FREE Microsports Football. Bookings need to be made before Friday 17th May 2024.  

 

To book onto our camps please visit our website: 

Football Camp: https://microsports.squarespace.com/bishop-walsh/p/mayhalftermcamp 

Tennis Camp: https://microsports.squarespace.com/bishop-walsh/p/mayhalftermcamp-tennis 

 

Or for more information please contact sarah@micro-sports.co.uk 

 

 

https://microsports.squarespace.com/bishop-walsh/p/mayhalftermcamp
https://microsports.squarespace.com/bishop-walsh/p/mayhalftermcamp-tennis
mailto:sarah@micro-sports.co.uk


 


